Belvedere Gazebo Project

Nathalie Riis <nathalieriis@icloud.com>
Thu 2/11/2021 10:18 AM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

To whom it may concern:

| am writing to you today to express my opposition to the Belvedere gazebo project. There are numerous
reasons why this structure should not be built in this location. The beach and bluff have been eroding for
some time and continue to do so. This structure will require a lot of maintenance and cost to our
community. With our roads and other infrastructure in bad need of repairs, our small businesses
suffering from the pandemic as well as many other problems we are facing it is hard to believe we would
put money towards this at this moment. It will only attract homeless people, drug dealers and teenagers
partying. Not to mention parking issues and bringing more people to Windansea beach which is already
overcrowded. Seems to me that this is not the time or the place to invest precious community funds in
such a project. We hope that you will reconsider going forward with the building of this gazebo. Thank
you.

Sincerely,
Ken and Nathalie Riis

Sent from Nathalie's iPhone
Nathalieriis@me.com



